TOWN OF MAGNOLIA SPRINGS
HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION
MINUTES
TOWN HALL, MAGNOLIA SPRINGS, ALABAMA
February 1, 2018

The meeting was opened by Ken Underwood at 4:07 pm. Mr. Underwood gave the invocation, and the pledge of
allegiance was recited by the members.

Members Present: Members Absent: Guests:

Ken Underwood Ann Bowers
Mary Freeman

Burt Hinson

David Houser

Ross Houser

Rodney Hubble

Chuck Kelly

The minutes for September 7, 2017 were reviewed and approved. Mary Freeman made a motion to accept; Mr. Kelly
seconded; all approved.

The Commissioners reviewed and discussed a COA submitted by Regina Mullins of 12127 Jessamine Street. The
extent of the work was determined to be routine maintenance for repair to roof ad chimney of the cottage. Similar
materials were being used; and there was no change is the design, etc.

Mr. Underwood informed the members that the Kiosk display was complete.

Mrs. Bowers questioned the origin, makeup, criteria, etc. of the historical plaques on some of the houses within the
district. A discussion ensued with members agreeing to explore possibilities of Magnolia Springs plaques.

The next meeting of the Magnolia Springs Historic Preservation Commission will be held on Thursday, March 1st, at
4:00 pm at the Town Hall.

Meeting adjourned at 5:20 pm. on motion by member Hubble; seconded by member Hinson.

Rodney Hubble Ken Underwood

Secretary (acting this meeting) Chairman



